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Brian Murphy

From: Sue Calvin <Sue.Calvin@gtcc.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 26 February 2015 10:57 AM

To: Brian Murphy

Cc: Michael Griffith

Subject: Old Soldiers Rd planning proposal

Brian 

 

Thanks for letting me know that the Department would prefer a covering letter/email from Council for the planning 

proposals that are assessed by planning consultants.  We will make sure we do this for future planning proposals.   

 

The Old Soldiers Rd planning proposal is being assessed on Council’s behalf by Blueprint Planning 

Consultants.  Michael Griffith is the Council officer overseeing the project.  Please let me know if you require any 

additional information. 

 

Thanks 

 

Sue 

Sue Calvin  

Senior Strategic Planner | Planning and Environmental Services  

t: 02 6592 5384  |  f: 02 6592 5311  

e: sue.calvin@gtcc.nsw.gov.au  |  w: www.gtcc.nsw.gov.au  
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